
 
 

 
December 14, 2018 

 
 
 

N O T I C E 
 

 
There will be a Meeting of the Budget Sub-Committee (Committee of the Whole), on 

Tuesday, January 22, 2019, at 3:30 p.m., in the Dr. Henrietta S. Attles Meeting Room, 

CRLS, 459 Broadway, Cambridge, Massachusetts, for the purpose of a Public Hearing 

inviting the input of Educators and Members of the Community regarding the FY 2020 

School Department Budget Priorities. It is anticipated that the Public Hearing will end by 

5:30 pm. 

 

 
Dosha E. Beard 

Executive Secretary to the School Committee 
 

c: School Committee Members  
Superintendent  
Administration  
City Clerk  
Principals  
Family Liaisons Student Representatives, CRLS 
 
 
This meeting will be televised. No votes will be taken. 
 

Posted on 12/14/18 at 9:40 A.M.  


